Individual shooting is still allowed at this time, and we will have our safety officers on-site.

Not much has changed due to the continued Covid health restrictions. The office/lounge continues to operate on a restrictive basis with only business-related items allowed. There continues to be a number of new memberships and renewals ongoing. The indoor range (leaving beginning Juniors no place to shoot) and the meeting room are still closed.

Some disciplines are opening with limits on number of shooters in a group so please check the Club Calendar to see if your favorite discipline is open. Registrations are currently on Practiscore only, no in person registrations day of shoot, so keep current on Custer events listings on Practiscore as they can fill up quickly.

Please be respectful of one another and keep a 6 foot distance as recommended by health officials. We will be cleaning bathrooms and such, but ultimately you are responsible for your own safety. Please take precautions and be responsible.

If you are sick, please stay home and get well.

Jim Russell President CSC